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ADVISER'S MINUTE
  

With  spring right around the corner, the Lodge Officers have been working on  some great
events for everyone in the next few months.  We have several  Ordeals for those of you who are
wanting to join the OA, as well as some  Brotherhood Ceremonies for those of you who want to
complete your  ordeal by sealing your membership in the National Honor Society of the  Order
of the Arrow. 

  

We are  putting together a great NOAC Tour similar to a “Mini Jamboree”  experience for
Arrowmen from our Lodge,   Please feel free to Contact us  if you are interested in attending or
sending your sons for this week  long adventure that will be held back in the Chicago, Michigan
State  Area. Time is running out so don’t delay we only have so many spots  before we will have
to cut off registrations for NOAC. 

  

As  parents and adult leaders we always need to be looking for programs that  will take these
boys away from the comfort zone that we have created  and allow them to grow thru
experiencing things that others just dream  about.  The OA can help provide that opportunity,
that you may be  looking for.  Come and be a part of the El-Ku-Ta Lodge programs this  year.

  

Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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